

To: Guy Assif
CEO
Moducan Corporation
41540 Ranch Manana Lane
Rancho Mirage, California
guy.assif@moducan.com

December 6, 2022

Dear Mr. Assif;

I am pleased to have met you and been introduced to your amazing modular building systems. They are nothing short of remarkable in the terms of the quality of manufacturing and the opportunities for use.

They would be great assets to any group wanting to provide logistic support during times of need like catastrophic events, natural disasters or even military obligations or involvements and FEMA operations for both the first responders and those left without shelter.

I can even envision them being used for social displacement like the homeless issues we face in our nation.

I have no doubt that this will be an overwhelming success and I wish the best for you and your corporation.

Nancy L. Ross

Councilmember, Cathedral City